
From: Carl Malamud carl@media.org
Subject: Re: State of Georgia v. Public.Resource.Org., Inc. -- Northern DIstrict of Georgia

Date: July 28, 2015 at 8:05 AM
To: david@lilenfeldpc.com

We have representation. Thanks though.

On Jul 28, 2015, at 8:04 AM, <david@lilenfeldpc.com> <david@lilenfeldpc.com> wrote:

Carl,

I'm an intellectual property litigator in Atlanta. Let me know if you
want to discuss the lawsuit the state filed against your entity. 

David 

Lilenfeld PC - an Intellectual Property Boutique Law Firm
Buckhead Centre
2970 Peachtree Road, NW
Suite 530
Atlanta, GA 30305
(404) 201-2520 - telephone 
(404) 393-9710 - facsimile 
David@LilenfeldPC.com
Wendy@LilenfeldPC.com (assistant)

This message is intended only for the designated recipient(s). It may
contain confidential or proprietary information and may be subject to
the attorney-client privilege or other confidentiality protections. If
you are not a designated recipient, you may not review, copy or
distribute this message. If you receive this message in error, please
notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete this message.
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